
From: Soura, Christian
To: Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/14/2014 3:50:53 PM
Subject: FW: SCSU Proposed Use of $500,000 for Consulting Services

Attachments: Marcia Adams - SCSU Proposed Use of $500,000 for Consulting Services.pdf

For the update:
 
Christian and Marcia talked again today about how to get a majority of the Budget and Control Board members to 
agree to a common position on the use of the $500,000 for consulting/advisory services and/or staff augmentation at 
SC State and were working on a new draft proposal (starting with Rep. White’s office).
 
Late this afternoon, SC State submitted its own suggestions, which appear to have been prepared by or in association 
with Huron Consulting (see letter).  There is some overlap between SC State’s list and the one Christian and Marcia 
are preparing.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Adams, Marcia 

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 3:25 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: SCSU Proposed Use of $500,000 for Consulting Services
 
FYI
 
From: Abraham, Shondra F. [mailto:sabraham@scsu.edu] 

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 3:23 PM

To: Adams, Marcia

Cc: Elzey, Thomas

Subject: SCSU Proposed Use of $500,000 for Consulting Services
 
On Behalf of President Elzey:
 
Marcia,
 
Please see attached on the proposed use of the $500,000 funds. 
 
Thank you
 
On behalf of President Elzey,
Shondra F. Abraham
Executive Assistant to the President
South Carolina State University
300 College Street, NE   P.O. Box 7008
Orangeburg, South Carolina 29117
Phone 803.536.7013   Fax 803.533.3622
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